A"ZBITCI Travellers’ advisory

July 21, 2008

Rail crossing repairs close Highway 901 near Gleichen

Gleichen... Motorists are advised to expect delays during the closure of Highway 901 west of Highway
1 to complete rail crossing repairs. Starting at 6 am July 22, crews will begin repairing a rail crossing on
Highway 901 for approximately 12 to 14 hours. Traffic will be detoured onto Highway 547 and
Highway 1.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Gary Moore

Maintenance Contract Inspector

Alberta Transportation

403-934 8896

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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